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Wednesday 1st December 2021 

 

Dear Parents / carers  

 

On Friday 3rd December, we would like to hold a non-uniform day and we are asking for contributions to either PTA 

Christmas Hampers or for Crisis.  

The contributions you make during non-uniform days enable us to support both the PTA and Crisis who we continue to 

collaborate with at this time of year. 

Wyken Croft Primary School will be continuing to support the local homeless charity, Crisis, by being the venue for Crisis at 

Christmas.  For the last 5 years, between 80 – 100 homeless people have come to the school on 25th December to take part 

in a very special Christmas Day. The hall is decorated; the children make hats, crackers, cards and place mats for each of 

the clients and the school kitchens are used to produce a fabulous Christmas dinner for all to enjoy.  

You may wish you make shoe box donation or donations of individual items. These can include: 

Food 

 Tea Bags  

 Instant Coffee  

 Hot chocolate powder 

 Crisps  

 Savoury snacks  

 Tins of assorted biscuits 

 Mince pies and long-life cakes  

 Chocolates 

 Sweets 

 Squash 

 Any soft drinks in plastic bottles 

 Boxes of cereal  

 

Clothing:  

 Socks and pants  

 Scarves and hats 

 Gloves 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to make up a shoe box present for the homeless, please check out the video guide on Twitter. We will be 

accepting additional donations for Crisis up until Thursday 16th December. 

 

We thank you for your continued support 

 

 

Miss Matthews  

AHT  
 
 
 

Toiletries: (no aerosols please) 

 Roll on deodorant 

 Bars of soap 

 Flannels 

 Shower gel 

 Toothpaste 

 Toothbrushes  

 

Christmas gifts 

 Toiletries gift sets (no razors or aerosols)  

 Torches 

 Games 

 Puzzles  

 Chocolates 

 Biscuits 

 Mini diaries  

 Notebooks 

 Nice stationary  

 Art sets  

 Books 

 Magazines 
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